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February 25, 2022 

 

Uyghur Forced Labor Prevention Act 

On 23 December 2021, President Biden signed into law the Uyghur Forced Labor 

Prevention Act of 2021 (the “Uyghur Act”). The Uyghur Act, effective 21 June 2022, will 

strengthen the prohibition on U.S. imports of goods made through forced labor by 

focusing on goods mined, produced, or manufactured, in whole or in part, in the Xinjiang 

Uyghur Autonomous region in China (“Xinjiang”). 

Heyco Products does not currently mine, manufacture or produce, in whole or part, any 

of its products in Xinjiang nor does it procure any raw material from or sub-contract / 

outsource any material to companies in Xinjiang. 

Should you have any questions concerning the Uyghur Forced Labor Prevention Act 

and how it applies to Heyco Products, please contact us and we will do the best we can 

to provide additional information. 
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